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May 8, 2014 

 

Dear Parent, 

Re:  SIT Summer School Recommendation  

The Dodge City Middle School Student Intervention Team (SIT) met on April 7, 2014 to review 

your child’s academic progress for the 2013 – 2014 school year. Your child, in spite of having 

received the benefit of evidence-based Tier 1 and Tier 2 instruction and or interventions, has 

not shown the expected academic growth. Consultation between your child’s core teachers and 

the school Student Intervention Team has resulted in your child being recommended for 

summer school. 

The Student Intervention Team is composed of knowledgeable school staff that has worked 

collaboratively to deeply examine your child’s strength and needs and has analyzed their 

response to previous interventions. The recommended four week summer enrichment program 

scheduled during the month of June will provide the additional time to explore more intensive 

and individualized intervention options.  

Included with this summer notification letter is a Student Intervention Team recommendation 

form for you to sign.  Additionally, we have included a summer school information brochure 

along with an enrollment and transportation forms. We are asking that you return the 

enrollment, transportation and SIT recommendation forms to school by April 25, 2014.  

Sincerely, 

 

Michael King, Principal 

Dodge City Middle School 

 

 

 

 


